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Inter Care Donations to ACDK Dispensary (ANGLICAN CHURCH DIOCESE OF KITETO) 

 

Mary’s Story - May 2023  

Mary is 9 months old and is a Maasai daughter. The family live 7km 

away from ACDK dispensary. Whilst playing with her sister on the dirt 

tracks, Mary sustained an injury. Her mother noticed tearing and 

redness in her left eye.  

After 10 days of using home remedies, May’s mother took her to 

ACDK for treatment. The staff were able to provide Mary with eye 

drops and other ointments to relief the infection.  

The staff said to us, “The Inter Care donated medical aid is received 

with great gratitude by Doctors, Nurses and the patients who are now 

receiving the services. Since this is our first consignment, we are 

reviewing our medical supplies and see how much on our side we can 

subsidize the costs to alleviate patients burden of what was formally 

known as cost sharing”. 

Portable Weighing Scales received in July 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outreach work – Letter from Sr Saraweki at ACDK Dispensary 

I felt you may also like to see how we are making use of the equipment we received from Inter Care donation. We 

were in short [supply] of scales which we could move to check children's weight away from the static clinic. So we 

are very grateful to have the scale we can carry along to facilitate our out of station activities. 

We have managed to provide a standing frame for weighing small children at the static clinic and I am hoping to 

send some images in a very near future. 

I am wishing you all God's blessings 

Sincerely Yours 

Saraweki 
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Microscope received in October 2023  

 

 

Mustafa’s Story – December 2023 

Mustafa is 98 years old. He has been blind for 3 years. He 

could not go to the toilet without support. Mustafa was 

confused and sad. His family took him to ACDK dispensary 

to get assessed as they were concerned.  

After examination, he was diagnosed with mature cataract 

in both eyes. He had an operation on his eyes and the results 

were very good. He was given eye drops to take home and 

the staff requested to see him again in two weeks. 

When Mustafa returned to ACDK dispensary in two weeks, 

he “spread his hands to give the nurse a hug”! He expressed 

his gratitude and said, “God is wonderful, let him be 

praised”.  

Inter Care were able to help with his diagnosis by providing 

Ophthalmic Equipment to the eye clinic.  

 

Inter Care plan to support ACDK dispensary in the first quarter of 2024. Soon, the health unit will 

receive a catalogue of which they can order from. This includes eye drops, dressings, swabs, and 

any other supplies they may need. This will help the healthcare staff to support their most 

vulnerable patients free of charge.  


